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Welcome back everyone! We hope you have had a lovely break. We have so many exciting learning 

opportunities and experiences to look forward to before the children move on to secondary school. We 

are really looking forward to supporting the children, getting them ready and making sure that this is the 

best half-term yet! 

Dates 

9.6.25 -Children return to school 

11.6.25- Y6 trip to Dukinfield Town Hall BBC Philharmonic 

School Workshop 

20.6.25-Languages Day 

25.6.25- KS2 sports day (9am) 

26.6.25- Y5/6 Careers Fair  

27.6.25 -Summer Fair 3:30-5:30pm (Y6 children will have a 

stall to run) 

3.7.25 and 4.7.25-High School Transition Days  

14.7.25-Dress rehearsal of Leavers Play (for children in 

school) 

15.7.25-Leavers Play 2pm and 6pm (for parents and 

families) 

25.7.25-Leavers Assembly (9am) 

25.7.25-Finish Bradley Green (1:30pm) 

PE 

PE is Wednesday and Thursday this half-

term with the sports coach.  Children 

need to come to school in their PE kit. Our 

Kit consists of black 

shorts/bottoms, 

white t-shirt, PE 

hoodie and black 

trainers. As the 

weather is warmer, 

please remember 

suncream and water. 

Homework 

Children will be practising for their leavers 

production as well as continuing to 

practice fluency to get them ready for 

their transition to secondary school. 

Communication 

We are now on Instagram! Find us at bradley_green_academy look out for our 

hashtag of #BradleyGreenY6.  

 

If you have an questions please don’t hesitate to contact me through MCAS 

or come and see me at the Year 6 door before or after school.  

Curriculum  

Our author of the half term is Malorie Blackman, who has written many books and novels 

ranging from KS1-KS2. 

We will be beginning our Geography topic this half-term, looking at ‘rivers’. We will be 

investigating the journey of a river, flooding, the impacts of flooding on the local community. 

In Science, we will be looking at the circulatory system and evolution, with lots and lots of 

opportunities to work scientifically! 

Our Art topic this half-term is ‘brave art’. The children will be becoming more independent with 

their creative choices and we look forward to showing you our learning in July. 

In PHSE we will look at relationships and growing up as well as doing some transition activities.  


